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Celebrating Brent Cross West - the newest station in
your neighbourhood

On Sunday 10 December, the first station to open in London in over
a decade, threw open its doors in Barnet. A big thank you to
everyone who joined the official opening by Mayor of London Sadiq
Khan, and London Assembly Member Anne Clarke, who also
represents the Cricklewood Ward.

Over 5,000 people visited the station on opening day, including
local residents, commuters, rail enthusiasts and team members
from across the organisations that have been involved in the Brent
Cross West station programme.

We want to thank all the businesses and partners who made the
day more fun for everyone. Read more about the day here.

Take a look at how the opening day went:
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Transforming Brent Cross: 2023 wrap up

This year has been transformative for the Brent Cross Cricklewood

regeneration programme, and the teams working hard across the
development.

From a range of iconic artwork, to a new mainline station and the
structural frame of the first affordable homes at Brent Cross Town
completed, this year has been filled with exciting announcements
and milestones achieved.

Read more here

Visitor Pavilion Christmas opening hours

Over the Christmas period, the Brent Cross Town Visitor Pavilion
will be closed from 22 December 4pm and will re-open 2 January
2024. Claremont Park will remain open as usual. In the meantime,
if you have any questions, please contact us at
community@brentcrosstown.co.uk

We host community drop-in sessions in the Brent Cross Town
Visitor Pavilion on the third Thursday of every month. Please note
there is no drop-in session this evening. Our next session is 18
January from 5.30pm to 6.30pm.

Click for drop-in dates
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Construction site hours over the Christmas period

The Brent Cross Town construction site will close from 5.30pm on
Friday 22 December, and will re-open again on Tuesday 2 January.

Teams finishing works on plots 53 and 54 will stop from 1pm on

Thursday 21 December, and will continue from Tuesday 2 January
2024.

For Brent Cross Town please contact:
visit@brentcrosstown.co.uk and for plots 53 and 54, please

contact HelenaOKeeffe@bugler.co.uk
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